
I highly suggest sending rent directly to the landlords for tenants who will be receiving benefits from the 
closures or those effected by this. I hold mortgages on all of 40 of my units, I do not have the reserves to 
float this if my tenants decide not to pay their rent for 90 days. I'm tired of being taken advantage of as 
a landlord and losing my rights to protect my properties and assets. 
 
Alysia Bowers 
 


